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Gore Mutual’s 2024 Sustainability Report is here 
 
We’re proud to share our 2024 Sustainability Report—our third annual publication and a reflection 
of how we’re embedding sustainability and purpose into our business to support you, our broker 
partners. 

This year’s report highlights how we’re building a stronger, more resilient mutual—one that’s 
purpose-driven and broker-empowered. Here are a few key takeaways: 

• Broker Councils launched in Ontario and BC to ensure your voice shapes our products and 
services. 

• Purpose Partnership research expanded to support brokers in integrating purpose into 
their strategies. 

• Over $150,000 donated through our broker matching program, amplifying local impact 
across communities. 

• More than 3,200 volunteer hours logged by Gore Mutual employees—many alongside 
brokers. 

• Co-operators joined Gore Mutual as the national partner in the Climate and Equity Lab, 
recognizing its meaningful work in addressing how climate change disproportionately 
affects vulnerable urban Canadians and advancing community-led climate resilience 

Our purpose in action 

Our purpose—Insurance that does good—is more than a tagline. It’s a framework that guides how 
we work with you: 

• Be Good: Strengthening governance, DEI, and aiming for net-zero operations by 2035. 
• Do Good: Embedding ESG into underwriting, claims, and procurement. 
• Spread Good: Investing over $1.2 million in community initiatives, with 81% employee 

volunteer participation—many alongside brokers. 

Explore how our shared values are driving real impact: Read the 2024 Sustainability Report.  

If you have any questions or comments, please reach out to our Purpose team at 
purpose@goremutual.ca. 

https://www.goremutual.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024-Sustainability-Report.pdf
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